
The Jefferson City Chapter of the Missouri Society of Professional Engineers is seeking 
proposals for small grants (between $100 and $500) to area schools to promote interest and 
activity in engineering-related fields (which is inclusive of broader STEM activities). 

Applications will be evaluated based on an overall assessment of the project idea, the 
potential of the proposed project to encourage students to pursue engineering as an 
academic discipline and career, and the impact that the requested resources may have in 
allowing the school/organization to execute the project. 

Applications will be due February 28th. Please submit applications and questions to David Heise  
via email at heised@lincolnu.edu. 

Applicant Name: 

Applicant School:
 
Applicant E-mail: 
 
Organization within school (if applicable): 

Title of proposed project/activity: 

Description of project/activity: 

Amount requested: 

Please describe why you are requesting this grant and, if awarded, how the grant will 
enable your school/organization to achieve the desired aims: 

Signature:  Date: 
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